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UAC, 

 

In order to start preparations to reopen the Gallery Pete and I have been attending webinars through

the Fayette Chamber of Commerce. They are working with professionals in their field

to give local businesses strategies to safely reopen. We want our customers and members to feel safe

and know we will be prepared. In order to start planning I would like to have a Skype meeting with

the members who sell in the store to review this information and get your feedback. I will also attach

a separate file from that webinar if anyone is interested in reviewing it. This information

will be discussed at our first in person meeting back at the Gallery date to be announced.

 

The Gallery will remain closed at this time. Once safety preparations have been made and PA enters

the Green phase we will reopen. Until that time we will continue to use social media and other

sources to remain in contact with our members and customers. 

 

Currently all in person classes, meetings, and events are still postponed. 

 

The By-Laws committee has meet via Skype please review the By-Laws at your convince we will

discuss them at our next in person meeting. 

 

We are considering a Skype General Membership meeting in the future. 

 

The winner of the Lottery Tree was unsold so the UAC will keep the tree at this time. Thank you to all

who participated in selling tickets. 

 

We have successfully held committee meeting over Skype. If you have access to a smart phone or

computer, check out Skype.com and get the app its completely free. Thanks for reading and doing

your part to stay informed!! That is all for now stay home and stay well. Call me (Stephanie) any time if

you have any questions 724-880-9044.

     

Meetings held at     
Located at 86 West Main Street, Uniontown PA 15401
General Membership Meeting CANCELED FOR MAY

President's Report


